
Public Notice for inviting suggestions regarding amendment in Excise 

Act & Rules as applicable in the State of Haryana 

    It is informed on the cited subject that a committee has been 

constituted by the Excise and Taxation Department, Haryana for suggesting 

amendments in the Excise Act & Rules as applicable to the State of Haryana. The 

suggestions in this regard are also invited from stakeholders, liquor licensees and 

general public including legal consultants i.e. advocates, lawyers and chartered 

accountant etc. The suggestions may be sent upto 25.01.2022 at the following 

address:- 

Collector (Excise), Haryana,  

Room No.302, 3
rd

 Floor, 

Vanijya Bhawan, Plot No.I-3, 

Sector-5, Panchkula, Haryana  

 

    The suggestions may also be sent on the email id                                 

ho-excise.etd@hry.gov.in. Kindly ensure that your suggestions reach this office 

within the stipulated time. 

*** 
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